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Dear Colleagues, 
 
United Faculty has successfully reached an MOU agreement with the District based on a 
Demand to Bargain. This MOU addresses faculty compensation for work on Open Educational 
Resources (OER), Zero Textbook Cost (ZTC), and Peer Online Course Review (POCR). 
Faculty members participating in these projects will receive a set stipend rate across the District. 
Please see the attached MOU. 
 
This MOU reflects United Faculty’s commitment to ensuring that our members receive equitable 
compensation districtwide for the important work of creating and promoting innovation and 
textbook accessibility for our students. 
 
The District will be providing a form to be completed by the participating faculty and submitted to 
their dean. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
In Unity, 
 
Christie  
 
Christie Diep 
President, United Faculty  
  



 


